21lst March, 1952.

)iy dear Pllditech,

we are rather concerned gbout the case of
the Steamer "SANDHOLM", ¥0.26617 in the Reglater Booke
If you will refer to Mr. Lvens' memorandum of the 20th
ultimo you will nots that the Owners advise that the
vessel 1s operating from Liverpool where tie overaue
Boiler Survey was to be held. o far we have no intimation
thet she Las come under Survey at Liverpool but 1t 1s
noticed in the Register Book thet the vessel's class ls
*"For service in the BEristol Channel, limiting port scawards
Swansea". In these circumstances 1 shdll be glad 1if
you will kindly get in touch with the Owners and let me
know what cdefinlite arrangements they propose making for
the Bolle~ Survey to teke place, and at the same time
ascertain whether the vessel is to operate permanently
from Liverpool and if so, wat trading limlts they now

des ire for the vessel's class. ~ A A
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Kindest rejerds,
Yo.rs sincerely,

Q.G.L. p11diteoh,Bege | UOX%IS Register
BRISTOL« | OE: ﬁ;d&;é
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